
                                                                                        At Knights Enham Schools we provide…  

                                                       Inclusive and ambitious learning experiences where our school community feels      

                                                                        safe and motivated to achieve their best. 
                                                                                        

PTA Key Dates 

Wednesday 13th December 23  Christmas Disco with Disco Dion (a thank you to the children from the PTA) 

Thursday 14th December 23 Christmas dinner (crackers brought by PTA) 

Friday 15th December 23 Children go home for Christmas holiday with a gift from the PTA  

Friday 9th Feburary 24 Break the rules day  

Friday 15th March 24 Red Nose Day  

Saturday 25th May 24 Summer Knights Festival  

Sunday 14th July 24 Andover Carnival  
 

Dear families,  

We have so much to look forward this year across both schools, we wanted to let you know what is coming up. For all key 

events being run by the PTA (parent-teacher-association), please see key dates below. If you are interested in joining the team 

then please contact the school office.  

 

Halloween Disco 
What great fun the children had! The costumes were amazing from the children and adults too… 

We raised just over £600. This money will go towards new phonics books and new books for the school libraries.  

Children In Need  
Thank you to all the children and families that supported us during Children In Need day. We all enjoyed the comforts of our 

PJs and meeting Pudsey. The day raised a total £174. Thank you to all those families that contributed.  

Sports for School 
A massive thank you to all the families and children that participated in the sponsored circuit for Sports for Schools. The 

children raised a total of £1900. This is a massive achievement. This money will be split across both schools and go towards 

play equipment for their break and lunch times.  

Fundraiser  
On Monday 27th November, we would like the children to come into school in odd shoes and a Christmas jumper if they would 

like. We are asking for a contribution of any type of bottle for our bottle tombola. 

Christmas Fayre  
Our Christmas Fayre is on Friday 1st December – 3:30pm – 5:00pm across the infants and junior 

school.  If you are interested in having a stall then please contact the office. Bric a Brac is 

needed so if you have any old toys that need to go to a new home then please bring them to the 

junior school office. These can be sold at the fayre. 

 

 

The money raised by the fayre will go towards the children’s Christmas disco by Disco Dino 

and the PTA is aiming to make sure all the children go home with a gift at the end of this term.  

 


